From: Cindy Moore <scinmoore@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 5:57 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Committee on Pension Policy:

Please endorse a COLA for Plan 1 retirees. It is important for many of us retirees to receive an increase in our pensions
as daily living expenses continue to rise.

Thank you!

Cindy Moore, retired teacher
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